
JUNE 2018 
Pressure Relief Committee Monthly Report:  
 
The biggest issue around the country is when the new PR forms will be a ready.         
 
I am urging my committee members to talk up PR around the country and go to as 
many meetings as possible, do as many workshops around the country and push PR. I 
have given 2 workshops around New England and showing members how to have a PR 
meeting.   I am working with 4 couples and 9 single people.  
 
We recently got a court ordered judgment reduced to $50.00 per month from $140.00 
with interest frozen because of the paper work of Pressure Relief. 
 
Please feel free to give my e-mail address to anyone needing PR 
info.  jricci1939@aol.com   Thanks John R   Pressure Relief chair ISO. 
 
Please call me if you have Questions?   John R 1-860-501-3083 area 17 Trustee 
 


